To the Senate Community Affairs Committee

Re: Stronger Futures NT Bill 2011

Ms Hilda Buckley
This submission is to protest the so called “Stronger Futures” legislation.

There is documented evidence that the majority of NT residents to be affected by this outrageous
piece of work, are totally against it. It will simply continue to repress & disenfranchise Australia’s
First Peoples.

Please reinstate the fundamental Human Rights of Australia’s First Peoples, as recommended by the
UN, & withdraw this brutal disempowerment.

Yours sincerely, Hilda





